
    CONSIDERING                   

A NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

Monday 22nd January 7.00pm 

Venue: The Bell, Belbroughton 

All welcome to attend  
Please come and find out how you can help your community 

decide on whether to develop a neighbourhood plan 

 

For more info please ring Cllr. Bob Morgan 01562 710337 


